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BLOOM Consulting Services, 
Preti Court, T9B7, 
Tigne Point, Sliema, 
TP 01, Malta. 
 
 
Attention:  Ms. Marilyn Lia, Director 

Ms. Nadine Pecorella, Director 
 
 
AEI Congress 2012, hosted by AAE (Malta) 
 
 
Dear Marilyn and Nadine, 
 
The Association of Airline Engineers (Malta) Executive Committee was very satisfied with its 
successful hosting of the AEI congress.  The Aircraft Engineers International (AEI) 40th Annual 
Congress that was held in Malta between the 30th October and the 3rd November 2012, had 
participants from various European countries, Australia and the United States. 
 
Your professional assistance, flexibility and attention to detail were essential for the smooth 
running of the congress. You understood our needs and were available throughout. 
 
Whilst thanking you, we highly recommend your services to any prospective clients. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ing. Leslie Caruana 
AAE (Malta) Secretary 
aaemalta@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CC: Mr. Francis Bonnici, AAE (Malta) President 

Mr. John B. Camilleri, AAE (Malta) PRO 


